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 Parent Information Sheet –  Thursday 23rd May 2019  

Drama Club – The Lion King 
The final performance of The Lion King is on tonight, Thursday 23rd May, starting at 6pm.  There are a 
handful of tickets still available which can be purchased on the door at £2 each.  
 
Non-Uniform Day 
Just a reminder that tomorrow, Friday 24th May, is a non-uniform day.  The school council has suggested 
a donation of £1 per family. 
 
PTA Tuck Shop 
The PTA will be holding a tuck shop tomorrow, Friday 24th May, after school.  If the weather is nice they 
will add ice lollies to their stock. 
 
Photo Consent 
Due to new GDPR we have recently sent out new photograph consent forms.  We would like to thank 
everyone who has taken the time to completed these and returned them to us.  However, there are still forms 
for some pupils’ outstanding despite reminders having been sent home.  If you have not returned a form for 
your child, you have until tomorrow, Friday 24th May, to do so.  Should we have not received the relevant 
paperwork by this date we will no longer be able to share your child’s photograph on Twitter, Seasaw or the 
School Website. 
 
Plants 
A big thank you to all those parents and grandparents who have kindly donated plants and flowers to the 
school.  We are still in need of more if we want to brighten up the grounds and would be grateful to receive 
any donations. 
 
Year 6 
All Year 6 pupils should have bought home a Leavers Hoody letter from the PTA and a letter regarding the 
Year 6 Leavers Party on Saturday 13th July from Year 6 parents.  If you have not received either letter 
please contact the school office.  
 

Photographs 

A reminder that the photographer will be in school on Monday 3rd June and all pupils will be having class 

photos taken.  Year 6 will also have individual photos on the day.  Please ensure that pupils are wearing 

their school uniform on this day.  
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PGL Parent Information Meeting 
If your child in Year 6 is attending this year’s PGL trip they should have brought home a letter this week 
inviting you to attend a meeting on Tuesday 4th June at 5.30pm.  The meeting will provide you with all the 
information you need about the trip.  Attached to the letter is a medical form that needs to be completed 
and returned to school by Friday 7th June.  If you have not received this letter please contact the school 
office. 
 
Father’s Day Gifts 
Father’s Day is on Sunday 16th June and your child should have bought home a letter this week from the 
PTA regarding the sale of Father’s Day gifts for £2.50 each.  If you wish to order any Father’s Day gifts 
money should be sent in an envelope.  Please include on the envelope your child’s name, class, number of gifts 
required, who the gifts are for and the amount of money enclosed. 
 
Half Term 

Please be aware that school closes to pupils on Friday 24th May 2019 and reopens on Monday 3rd June 

2019.   

 


